

Pyrsia Outreach Working Group

SHARED EXTERNALLY

Web Meeting: Link

- 📢 **Friday 10:00am PST** 📢 **every other week**
- <https://zoom.us/j/98782328682?pwd=aUY3TWNGT3VhN1EyUjFmN3UxRTZCZz09>
- If you haven't already done so please join us on pyrsiaopensource@googlegroups.com
- If you are interested in Outreach or marketing activities to bring the community together please join the **#pyrsia-community** channel on OpenSSF Slack

Previous Recordings

July 8, 2022

June 10, 2022 - No meeting (Erwin / Elliott)

April 29, 2022

April 15, 2022 - no meeting

[April 1, 2022](#)

[Mar 18, 2022](#)

[Mar 4, 2022](#)

[Feb 4, 2022](#)

[Jan 21, 2022](#)

([list of OpenSSF conf](#) for future submissions)

Feb 17, 2023

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Ayana Yokota (JFrog)

General Discussion:

- CDF Outreach committee meeting happened this week - [Recording available](#)
- Nominations open for Top contributor - <https://github.com/pyrsia/pyrsia/issues/1615>
- Lack of Quorum - shortened the meeting.

Feb 3, 2023

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Manas Das (JFrog)
- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Ayana Yokota (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Mark Seaborn (IBM)

General Discussion:

- [Peer Metric Hardening Proposal](#) Discussion

Jan 20, 2023

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Ayana Yokota (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Manas Das (JFrog)
- Erwin Morrhey (Lodgon)
- Denis Garus (Huawei)
- Mark Seaborn (IBM)

General Discussion:

- [Open Source Summit NA - open now\(May 10-12 Vancouver\)](#)
- [CDCon + GitopsCon](#) (colocated with Open Source Summit May 8-9 Vancouver)
 - Deadline is Feb 10
- [Rust Meetup Linz](#) January 23, 11:30 EST-13:30 EST
- Kubecon EU - April 2023
- VSCode IDE Integration coming soon!
- Gossipsub for Peer Metrics Discussion
- CDF Outreach meeting - Tools and support requirements
- How will Pyrsia connect binaries to their vulnerabilities? - [WIP diagram](#)

Jan 6, 2023

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Lori Lorusso (JFrog)
- Manas Das (JFrog)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Ayana Yokota (JFrog)
- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)

General Discussion:

- CDF Meetup Jan 11 - Focusing on Pyrsia - [Invite here](#)
- Conference season is upon us - Submit talks!
- FOSDEM - Lori and Fatih submitted - Securing Your Software Supply Chain One Open Source Project at a Time - <https://fosdem.org/2023/schedule/event/supplychain/>
- Devox - Lori
- cdCon CFP open next week - May 8 – 9, 2023 Vancouver colocated with Open Source Summit
- Open Source Summit NA - open now(May 10-12 Vancouver)
https://linuxfoundation.smapply.io/prog/open_source_summit_north_america_2023/
-

Dec 9, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Ayana Yokota (JFrog)

- Manas Das (JFrog)

General Discussion:

TechStrong Presentation (Steve Taylor)

Messaging of “binary packages”; but not deb/rpm/flatpak/etc

Nov 11, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Ayana Yokota (JFrog)
- Manas Das (JFrog)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)

General Discussion:

Ipfs, libp2p presentation(Elliott)

Oct 28, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Manas Das (JFrog)
- Erwin Morrhey (Lodgon)
- Ayana Yokota (JFrog)

General Discussion:

Geecon 23-26 Oct - (Karol, Manas) - <https://2022.geecon.cz/speakers/?id=732> ("Pysia - Trusted Decentralized Package Network")

- Went well and well attended. Recordings coming soon.
- Why would you run your own node? Need answer for this.
- How is JFrog associated with Pysia?
- Non-technical questions harder than the technical questions
- Hope to have a few blockchain developers join
- Incorporate Xray data into Pysia? Switch from Sonar Nexus to Pysia for security.
- Folks are trying to compare Artifactory to Pysia.

- h. Who is going to control Authorized Nodes?
- i. Demos too long, target 3-4 mins
- j. Explaining Pyrsia is challenging.
 - May need to share the standard presentation from Steve Chin and Sudhindra Rao. with folks doing talks.

KubeCon

- Well received
- Need to find session recordings

Hunt down the Geecon, libp2p, Kubecon, etc recording for website/youtube.

Oct 14, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Manas Das (JFrog)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Ayana Yokota (JFrog)

General Discussion:

- Welcome Ayana!
- Release Candidate 0.2-rc1 is out and being tested!
 - a. Windows executable!
 - b. Homebrew installer for OSX
- Events
 - a. SwampUp NYC, London - (Stephen Chin)
 - b. Rust NYC - Meetup talk - Anyhow ? Turbofish ::<> - (Elliott)
 - c. LibP2P lightning talk - at ipfs.camp - How Pyrsia is Using libp2p to Take Over the World - (Elliott)
 - d. All Things Open Source (Nov 2) - (Melissa McKay)
 - e. Kubecon
 - CD Summit - Keynote, Session, Project maintainers Panel - (Sudhindra/Stephen Chin)
 - f. Linux Membership Summit - November 8 - (Stephen Chin)
 - g. Geecon 23-26 Oct - (Karol, Manas) - <https://2022.geecon.cz/speakers/?id=732> ("Pyrsia - Trusted Decentralized Package Network")
 - h. CDF Online Meetup (Webinar) - after LF Membership
- Documentation - More user focused effort on that
- Installers for all major operating systems - Ubuntu, OSX, Windows
- CDFoundation Incubation Announcement

- Update of legal docs - like code of conduct etc
- **Bragging**
 - Transparency Ledger (pyrsia inspect)
 - Blockchain working!
 - Auto-discovery - Automatically connects to the network with Zero configuration
 - Authoritative node in the Cloud - boot.pyrsia.link
 - Oracle (OCI) initial setup complete on their K8S
- **What do we need from you?**
 - **USAGE, USAGE, USAGE!**

Sept 30, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Erwin Morrhey (Lodgon)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)

No quorum.

Sept 16, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Erwin Morrhey (Lodgon)
- Manas Das (Jfrog)

General Discussion:

- Welcome to new members!
 - Robert Wahlstedt?? - need to onboard
- CDF Slack all working as expected
- Waiting on AWS account to be setup for testing
 - Everyone is having issues logging in. (Steve to work with Sudhindra on this)
- Need to beef up end user documentation for new users to start with. PR ready for review.
- Need to tag issues with “Good first issues”
- Issues created for MacOS and Windows installers
 - Wix vs Chocolatey

- Disk Image - drag and drop vs HomeBrew
(<https://crates.io/crates/cargo-brew???>)
- Oracle onboarding moving along. We have cluster setup and first deployment done.
- CDF Onboarding - meeting Tuesday with JFrog and LF to finalize legal transfer
- NYC Rust meetup ("Anyhow? Turbofish!") - Oct 18, 2022 - (Elliott)
- Pyrsia at Kubecon - Oct 24-28 - Detroit (Sudhindra, maybe more people)
 - Official Announcement happening with CDF
 - CD Summit on Oct 25 (New Swag)
 - Submitting presentation
- Geecon.cz - Oct 24, 2022 - Prague (Karol)
- Pyrsia/Ortelis at All Things Open - Nov 2 (Steve Taylor)
- Pyrsia LFMS in November 8-10 - Tahoe (Sudhindra, Steve)
- London RUST Meetup - Nov 15
- CDF Online Meetup

Sept 2, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Erwin Morrhey (Lodgon)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)
- Manas Das (Jfrog)

General Discussion:

- Welcome to new members!
- CDF Slack is now the new place to find Pyrsia team - #pyrsia, #pyrsia-team, @pyrsia-notifications
- Standups and team meetings are moving to an earlier slot - 8:30AM PST
- Community meetings are at the same time 10:00AM PST (Alternate Wed, Friday)
- News item - "Linux kernel is getting Rust in some capacity. But it hasn't been merged into mainline (yet)."
<https://thenewstack.io/rust-in-the-linux-kernel-by-2023-linus-torvalds-predicts/>
- Open Source Summit EU - Sept 13-16 - Dublin
- NYC Rust meetup ("Anyhow? Turbofish!") - Oct 20, 2022 - (Elliott)
- Pyrsia at Kubecon - Oct 24-28 - Detroit (Sudhindra, maybe more people)
 - Official Announcement happening with CDF
 - CD Summit on Oct 25 (New Swag)
 - Submitting presentation

- Geecon.cz - Oct 24, 2022 - Prague (Karol)
- Pyrsia/Ortelis at All Things Open - Nov 2 (Steve Taylor)
- Pyrsia LFMS in November 8-10 - Tahoe (Sudhindra, Steve)
- London RUST Meetup - Nov 15
- CDF Online Meetup
 - Pick a date, reach out to Tracy Ragan (tracy@deployhub.com)
 - Webinar format
- Standing up Pyrsia on Oracle (OCI) Kubernetes Cluster #slack - OracleDevRel
- Ask contributors to join our slack channel and welcome them!

Aug 19, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Erwin Morrhey (Lodgon)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)

General Discussion:

- Welcome to new members!
 - Karol reported that new member onboarding went pretty well
 - Need to improve the community documentation
 - How to use it for Docker and Maven
 - Biggest challenge making useful for new members to kick the tires
 - Too hard or doesn't work
 - Need to make a good first impression
 - Possible Feature Matrix/Road Map
 - Can we improve logging to make it obvious to the user as to what is actually happening - logging is type of documentation
 - How can we improve messaging to a new user as opposed to the developer who is working on it.
 - Coloring logs -
 - <https://github.com/seanmonstar/pretty-env-logger>
 - https://docs.rs/env_logger/latest/env_logger/fmt/struct.Style.html#method.set_color
 - <https://docs.rs/colored/latest/colored/>
 - Can pyrsia cli show such information?
 - Can pyrsia cli show stats about binaries?
- Pyrsia now part of CDF
 - Logistical changes in calendar and slack

- I will update the links above[Sudhindra]
 - Moving to CDF Slack tonight. Messages will be posted about the move.
- Conferences
 - Open Source Summit - Dublin (too soon) - Sept 12-15
 - KubeCon - Detroit in Oct
 - All Things Open Nov 2 - Steve doing a talk about Ortelius and Pyrsia
 - [GeekCon 2022](#) - Oct 24-25 - Prague
- Talk about cutting release in the sprint planning on Tuesday
- Working with Oracle DevRel - to deploy Pyrsia cloud nodes on Oracle Cloud
- Working on getting an AWS account so that we can test deployments on AWS EKS

Aug 5, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Manas Das (JFrog)
- Karol Harezlak (JFrog)

General Discussion:

- Welcome to new members!
 - Sebastian Crane - SPDX angle
 - Debian community - SBOM support
- Pyrsia now part of CDF
 - Logistical changes in calendar and slack
- Submit to conferences with CDF
- Major Pyrsia release coming up soon - with support for docker and java
- Helm charts available to deploy to the cloud

July 8, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Mark Seaborn (IBM)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)

Talked about the move from OpenSSF to CD Foundation. Brought everyone up to speed on how the CDF is organized. Walked through the TOC process to bring in Pyrsia as an incubating project. Here is the [CDF TOC PR](#). Need to do press releases etc after Pyrsia has been accepted to the CDF.

May 27, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Joshua Gay, IEEE Standards Association

General Discussion:

- Welcome to new members!
 - Joshua Gay(IEEE) found out about Pyrsia via OpenSSF LF
 - Support standards community
 - Especially focused on 'real' Infra projects - like Power Grids, Healthcare
 - Engg manager and Community Manager
 - Interested in long term engagement since packaging solutions are not great and need something better
 - Looking to add a couple of team members to Pyrsia
- SwampUp 2022 - First stop San Diego - Pyrsia announcement
 - Pyrsia Announcement on Day 1
 - Panel discussion on Day 2 - Steve Taylor, Steve Chin, Aeva Black, Tracy Ragan, Lori Lorusso
 - Continues to baffle people about why we leverage blockchain
 - Reference from @Joshua Gay - (note about who I mentioned. Brad Fitzpatrick. He created LiveJournal and then helped create memcached, PubSubHubbub, OpenID, and Perkeep.

- here is a good video of a talk Brad gave on perkeep a few years ago that gets into hashing, file tracking, signing, merkle trees, etc.
[LinuxFest Northwest 2018: Perkeep](#))
 - Pysia presentation Day 2 - Answered questions around Architecture
 - Deeper discussion with people who had a better understanding why we are using blockchain
 - Find the recordings for Pysia announcement Day 1 and Day 2 [Sudhindra Rao]
 - 2 PRs from SwampUp interactions
 - Overall Demo seemed to work for most people at #hackergarten
- Double check if the PR announcements for partnerships on Pysia went out [Sudhindra Rao]
- Analyst tour for outreach
 - Identify Analysts we can talk to via JFrog Marketing
 - Get on their calendars since it takes a few months to schedule
 - 15-20 min interview/presentation
 - Focus on more technical analysts to get the deeper questions answered
- Conferences
 - Have a presence for Pysia at CDCon.
 - OpenSSF Supply chain security conf on June 21
 - KubeCon Oct 2022 (Detroit)
 - AllThingsOpen Nov 2022
 - [Scale19X](#) - Jul 21, 2022 - Gets a lot of developers attending so could be the right place for Pysia
- US/DHS/SVIP Funding Opportunity >> Software Supply Chain Visibility Tools
 - The U.S. Department of Homeland Security (DHS) Science and Technology Directorate (S&T) Silicon Valley Innovation Program (SVIP), on behalf of DHS Operational Components, invests in startup companies from across the nation and around the world to adapt, develop and harness cutting-edge capabilities that are commercially sustainable while simultaneously meeting the needs of DHS Operational Components and Programs.
 - This is a new SVIP solicitation to help improve the transparency of the software supply chain as a key component to help ensure the security of critical infrastructure systems. In partnership with the DHS Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA), this SVIP Software Supply Chain Visibility Tools solicitation is seeking technical capabilities to help secure the software that individuals and organizations rely upon for essential services, including communications, finance, transportation, and energy.
 - This funding opportunity, which seeks both open-source software libraries and value-added tooling, is intended to energize the market to provide Software Bill of Materials (SBOM) based capabilities for stakeholders within the enterprise, system administrator and software developer communities. A Software Bill of Materials (SBOM) “is a formal, machine-readable inventory of software

components and dependencies, information about those components, and their hierarchical relationships.”

- Applications are required to support the first technical topic area (TTA) listed below, and one or more of the additional TTAs:
 - [REQUIRED] Foundational Open-Source Libraries
 - Multi-format SBOM Translator
 - Software Component Identifier Translator
 - Automated SBOM Generation
 - SBOM Enabled Vulnerability Visualization
 - SBOM Enabled Interactive Development Environment (IDE) Plug-in
 - SBOM Enabled Security Incident and Event Management (SIEM) Plug-in
 - The solicitation deadline is October 3, 2022 and a Virtual Industry Day has been scheduled for July 14, 22 for technology startups to learn more about this solicitation, the operational need, and program eligibility.
 - More information @ <https://go.usa.gov/xJYgF>

May 13, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Abhijith Ganesh
- Erwin Morrhey
- Chris McArthur
- Xuefei Han
- Elliot Frisch
- Mark Seaborn

General Discussion:

- Onboarding documentation
 - Publish documentation for new people joining the project
 - Collect tutorials, documentation that can help people new to RUST learn RUST
 - Collect documents about Blockchain (Concepts, working papers, etc)
 - Architecture document with details needs to be published on the website
- Upcoming Talks
 - SwampUp 2022 - May 25/26 2022
 - Rust Meetup London - June 28, 2022
 - JFrog Webinar on Pyrsia - June 28, 2022

April 29, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- <name> (Company)
- Lori Lorusso (JFrog)
- Mark Seaborn (IBM)

General Discussion:

- Website/Documentation
 - The new version was released! <https://pyrsia.io>
 - Need to clean website repo to remove deb files
 - Clean this up once the deb files repo have been moved over to gcs
 - We will remove all old versions but that is ok since we can rebuild
 - Need Events Page [Lori Lorusso]
 - Can we start adding documentation updates?
 - Need a process and instructions on how to add new documents [Sudhindra Rao]
 - Should we highlight some recordings on the website [Steve Taylor]
 - SEO team has some feedback for us [Sudhindra Rao]
- Upcoming Talks
 - DockerCon - May 10, 9:30am-10:00am PDT Sudhindra Rao and Chris Crone
 - [Docker and Pyrsia - Securing the Software Supply Chain](#)
 - All Things Open - Steve Taylor and Sudhindra Rao submitted CFP
 - No date for when the acceptances will come through
 - SwampUp - May 26, 10:45
 - Meetups and Conferences - Need more submissions related to Pyrsia, Rust, Blockchain, P2P tech, distribution mechanisms on Pyrsia
- Announcements and Social Media
 - Press Releases for pre/post SwampUp - get quotes from participant companies
 - Prepare FAQ for TAC and publish it on website [Sudhindra Rao]
- Analyst Roadshow
 - After SwampUp [Ask Siobhan to connect with Analysts]

April 15, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)

No quorum.

April 1, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Christian Bongiorno (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Erwin Morrhey (Lodgon)
- Mark Seaborn (IBM)
- Lori Lorusso (JFrog)
- <name> (Company)

General Discussion:

- Website/Documentation
 - Status - need to roll out soon. Documentation is backing up.
 - Looking at next week.
 - Recommend waiting and backdate the posts
 - Does the new site have an Events page to list our upcoming talks?
 - Adding new pages should be easy.
 - End to End Demo on OS/X doc done [PR553](#) [Sudhindra]
 - For Ubuntu setup PR541 (issue 442) needs to be approved and merged [Sudhindra]
 - Open issue - dockerized Pyrsia node setup
 - Demo will be smoother if the central node is setup along with NAT support
 - Baruch and Lori to think about the PR process for the website repo
 - 1 review or 2
 - Wildwest no approvers
- JFrog sponsoring the OpenSSF - SupplyChainCon at OpenSSF Summit
 - Trying to be part of both conferences as well as CDCon
 -
- More t-shirts!!!
- SwampUp Workshop Meeting next week
- Talks/Demos
 - Need to look at [Sessionize](#) for possible sessions to submit for
 - Which conferences do we have talks at? (please add links to CFP)
 - Kubecon?
 - CdCon?
 - DockerCon?
 - Container World?

- [Supply Chain Security Con?](#)
 - [Open Source Summit Europe](#) - lots of embedded conferences
 - [LF Events CFP page](#)
 - [LF CPF Dashboard Page](#)
 - Steve to get info about DevOps Institute Ambassadors and Talks
- Major League Hacking - mostly from a sponsorship viewpoint where we would be sponsoring an event and paying folks to participate. Not there yet. Global Hack Week - 3000 participants. July and Sept.
 - Analyst Roadshow
 - Should schedule before we announce at SwampUp and after OpenSSF membership
 - Need to have call with Stephen Chin and PR team to get everyone on the same page
 - OpenSSF proposal
 - Defining the process for projects to join is in the works. Based on CNCF.
 - Sudhindra working on a slide deck to present on Tuesday. Are we on the agenda?

March 18, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Stephen Chin (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Mark Seaborn (IBM)

General Discussion:

- Do we have any members that are Ambassadors to OpenSSF, CNCF, CDF, or other orgs?
How can we spread the word about Pysia in these groups - From JFrog, Baruch is CNCF ambassador, Ixchel Ruiz, Batel Zohar, and Sven Ruppert are ambassadors on CDF
- Website/Documentation
 - Does the new site have an Events page to list our upcoming talks?
 - Action Item - Ask Lori
 - Release date still next week?
 - Videos from onsite are being edited. Should have previews soon.
 - Light Theme ?
 - SEO

- Action Item - Ask Lori for details at the next meeting so that we can add content that is ready but are holding back.
- Talks/Demos
 - Which conferences do we have talks at? (please add links to CFP)
 - Kubecon?
 - CdCon?
 - DockerCon?
 - Container World?
 - [Supply Chain Security Con?](#)
 - [Open Source Summit Europe](#) - lots of embedded conferences
 - [LF Events CFP page](#)
 - [LF CPF Dashboard Page](#)
 - Steve to get info about DevOps Institute Ambassadors and Talks
- Major League Hacking - Are we going to participate in this?
 - workshops/tech talks
 - Short technical challenges
 - 6 times a year - July > September
 - \$7,500 - \$15,000 per event
- Reach out to Alan Shimel from [Devops.com](#)

March 4, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- Christian Bongiorno (JFrog)
- Mark Seaborn (IBM)
- Lori Lorusso (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Abhijith Ganesh

General Discussion:

- Website/Documentation
 - What is the proposed release date for the new website and content?
 - Videos from onsite are being edited. Should have previews soon.
 - The site will have some new graphics and animations. Sticking with Greek imagery.
 - Skinning of site is hopefully done next week.

- Light Theme ?
 - SEO
- Tweetdeck
 - We should start following and RT others such as OpenSSF, Supply Chain, Notary, Sigstore from the Pyrsia Twitter account.
 - We should start scheduling a couple of Tweets a week to let folks know what we are doing from the coding side.
- Talks/Demos
 - Which conferences do we have talks at? (please add links to CFP)
 - Kubecon?
 - CdCon?
 - DockerCon?
 - Container World?
 - [Supply Chain Security Con](#)?
 - [Open Source Summit Europe](#) - lots of embedded conferences
 - Do we have a recorded demo that we can use on social media? (end of March)
 - Movie Trailer version to use as a teaser before SwampUp
- Linux Foundation moving to Bevy for Meetups and Web Meetings
- Outreach
 - **DEV & GitHub to Donate Money to Girls Who Code with [#SheCoded](#) Event**

DEV's annual celebration of International Women's Day (March 8th) is back this year and more impactful than ever. As usual, "[Nevertheless, SheCoded](#)" invites women, non-binary folks, and the allies supporting them to publish a story about the gender gap in tech and their experiences with it on DEV by March 9th. **[This year, DEV and GitHub are partnering up to donate \\$20 for every post received to \[Girls Who Code\]\(#\) — a nonprofit dedicated to creating technical opportunities for women and girls in technology.](#)** We hope to see a [#SheCoded](#), [#TheyCoded](#), and/or [#SheCodedAlly](#) post from you this year and look forward to donating to a great cause in exchange! Learn more about SheCoded [here](#) and join us on DEV on March 8th to round out the celebration.

- Major League Hacking
 - workshops/tech talks
 - Short technical challenges
 - 6 times a year - July > September
 - \$7,500 - \$15,000 per event

Feb 4, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Baruch Sadogursky (JFrog)
- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)
- Mark Grand (JFrog)
- Chris McArthur(JFrog)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Erwin Morrhey (Lodgon)
- Lori Lorusso (JFrog)
- Xuefei Han(JFrog)
- Stephen Chin (JFrog)
- Christian Bongiorno (JFrog)

General Discussion:

- Website/Documentation
 - Updates made using a PR against the [pyrsia/pyrsia.github.io](https://pyrsia.github.io) repo
 - A merged PR will cause the website to be updated
 - **Suggestion: Draft a blog in a google doc, get it reviewed by content editors, publish - Works for Conan team so we can try this as well.**
 - Based on markdown running under Hugo server with Docsy Template
 - Website is being redesigned to be more user welcoming
 - Making it more attractive to contributors
 - Feb 15 content changes and copy
 - Feb 21 new design
 - Usually development starts after the design is completed
 - [How to make changes for the website and documentation](#)
 - Improve content
 - Documentation
 - First user experience
 - First committer experience
 - Chris and Baruch are working on more content
 - Wait for this to be ready - before using Twitter account/Youtube/LinkedIn org
 - Blog menu out there but no published blogs yet
 - **Finish the draft blog and get it through the process to publish**
 - New look and feel updates - as per dates above
- Find Meetup/Forums to talk about Pyrsia
 - Mark Grand would love to talk about some of the tech
 - Baruch Sadogursky discussing the problems we are trying to solve
- Do we need to start seeding StackOverflow discussions?
 - Timing is important - once we have Pyrsia MVP this will be start becoming useful/important
- Google Summer of Code organization setup is needed. Who will take this on?
 - Feb 7 submit applications

- **What's needed? - Lori Lorusso**
- Do we have resources on the team to make this happen?
- Call for Papers
 - [CDCon 2022](#) (Sudhindra)
 - [SupplyChainCon 2022](#)
 - [ContainerCon 2022](#)
 - BlueTeamCon 2022 (Sudhindra)
- Trademark Updates??? - Stephen is working with David, Brian, LFX to get that moving
 - Email thread in progress
 - Work with TAC to becoming incubating project
 - Bring it up again at the next TAC - Sudhindra Rao
- Youtube and Pysia Calendar
 - Using the [PysiaOSS channel](#) instead of OpenSSF. Easier to update due to permissions.
 - [Pysia Calendar](#) events should have the [Pysia Google Group](#) as the invitee. This will send out invites and updates automatically.
 - [OpenSSF Calendar](#) has a meeting link but should not have Pysia Google Group as an invitee. This is to prevent duplicate invites from being sent.
 - **Fix the zoom links in the invite - Sudhindra Rao - DONE**
 - Using OpenSSF Zoom account. Steve Taylor is downloading, doing a quick cleanup (adding intro and close). Then posting to [PysiaOSS channel](#).
 - Write this down so that other people on the team can take this up if Steve Taylor is not available
 - Need to add Daily Standup to the OpenSSF calendar (Sudhindra and Jen @ LF)
 - Skip the OpenSSF calendar. Let the community engage with us during Pysia meetings and then join the team instead of creating noise for them.
 - What is the onboarding process?
 - Need to work on the flow and making it easy for people to get started
 - 336 on list of Rust Projects
 - How can anyone on the internet contribute/engage?

Jan 21, 2022

Attendees - 10:00 am PST

- Steve Taylor (DeployHub)
- David A. Wheeler (Linux Foundation)
- Stephen Chin (JFrog)
- Baruch Sadogursky (JFrog)
- Mark Grand (JFrog)
- Elliott Frisch (JFrog)
- Johan Vos (JFrog)
- Erwin Morrhey (JFrog)

- Xuefei Han (JFrog)
- Lori Lorusso (JFrog)
- Sudhindra Rao (JFrog)

General Discussion:

- Agenda
 - Welcome
 - Overview of the meeting format
 - Improve Website content
 - Documentation
 - First user experience
 - First committer experience
 - Find Meetup/Forums to talk about Pyrsia
 - Mark Grand would love to talk about some of the tech
 - Invest in StackOverflow contributions/discussions
 - Call for Papers
 - CDCon 2022 -
<https://events.linuxfoundation.org/cdcon/program/cfp/#overview>
 - SupplyChainCon 2022 -
<https://events.linuxfoundation.org/open-source-summit-north-america/about/supplychainsecuritycon/>
 - ContainerCon 2022 ??? -
<https://events.linuxfoundation.org/open-source-summit-north-america/about/containercon/>
 - Trademark - Stephen is working with David, Brian, LFX to get that moving
 - Mentoring Program
 - Google Summer of Code - Let's give it a try. Pyrsia will submit at the project level.
 - Liquid Wrench for Rust
 - 15-30 min sessions to cover Rust Coding snippet
 - BlockChain
 - 15 - 30 min sessions about blockchains
 - What is it?
 - What are the parts?
 - Terminology
 - How are we using it?
 - Libp2p
 - 15 - 30 min sessions about peer to peer networking
 - What is it?
 - What are the parts?
 - Terminology
 - How are we using it?

- Distributed Files

- 15 - 30 min sessions about bittorrent etc
 - What is it?
 - What are the parts?
 - Terminology
 - How are we using it?

- Slack vs Discord vs Matrix
- <add items here>

- New Action Items

-

- Old Action Items

-